
Mossel Bay Municipality 
 

CANCELLATION OF TENDER  
 

TDR203/2021/2022: CONSTRUCTION OF NEW CENTRAL WASH BAY AT ERF 14093 

HEIDERAND MUNICIPAL YARD IN MOSSEL BAY 

 

 
Notice is herewith given in terms of Section 13(1) of the Preferential Procurement Regulations, 2017 that the 
above-mentioned tender has been cancelled due to the following: 
 
Section 13(1)(c) of the abovementioned Regulations states that a tender may be cancelled as no acceptable 
tenders were received. 
        
Enquiries pertaining to the above can be directed to Ms Juanita Schutte at telephone (044) 606-5198 or at 
jschutte@mosselbay.gov.za.      
 
  
MR C PUREN 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
   

 


